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THIS WILL BE THE LAST NEWSLETTER FOR THE YEAR 1992. THE YEAR
SEEMS TO HAVE GONE SO FAST. DOESN'T SEEM TOO LONG AGO THAT WE
PLAYED THE DOGWOOD FESTIVAL. TIME GOES FAST WHEN YOU ARE

OUR DIRECTOR, BILL HINTON, HAS ASK ME TO INFORM EVERYBODY
THAT WE WILL MEET ON JANUARY 18TH AT 7:30 PM AT THE BAND HALL
IN HALLSVILLE. DON'T BRING HORNS AS WE WILL BE SORTING MUSIC
AND GETTING ALL OF OUR MUSIC IN ORDER TO GET READY FOR A
GREAT 1993 SEASON.

I CAN ALSO INFORM YOU THAT THE ADELPHI BAND HAS BEEN INVITED
TO PLAY 1 OR 2 CONCERTS AT OTTERBEIN HOME IN LEBANON, OHIO.
THIS WOULD BE ON SATURDAY, JULY 31ST.THI® IS THE DAY OF THEIR
ANNUAL FISH FRY AND OPEN HOUSE. THEY NORMALLY HAVE 2,000-
3,000 PEOPLE IN ATTENDANCE. OTTERBEIN HOME IS A RETIREMENT
AND NURSING HOME COMPLEX FOR ABOUT 800 RESIDENTS. TEEY WILL
ENJOY OUR TYPE OF MUSIC. PROBABLY WE CAN GO IN 1 OR 2 BUSSES
AND IN THE EVENING STOP AT THE GOLDEN LAMB RESTAURANT FOR A
GREAT MEAL. THIS COULD BE A VERY ENJOYABLE 1 DAY BAND TRIP.

KEEP PRACTICING YOUR HORNS. KEEP THOSE LIPS IN GOOD SHAPE.
ELEANOR- MAKE SURE JIM PRACTICES EVERY DAY.

ALSO, IF YOU KNOW ANY GOOD_HORN PLAYERS THAT COULD PLAY WITH
US - INVITE THEM TO JOIN THE OLDEST CONTINUOUSLY ORGANIZED
COMMUNITY BAND IN THE US.

DATE TO REMEMBER------- JANIARY 18TH, 7:30PM HALLSVILLE

KEEP PRACTICING - KEEP LIPS IN GOOD SHAPE (EVEN DRUMMERS)

"CAN WE COUNT ON YOU IN 937"

DALE DELONG - NEWSLETTER EDITOR



